
 
 
 

Dear parents/ carers  
 
             
This next half term our new topic will be ‘What makes our world wonderful’. Starting the 
second week back after half term, we will be asking the children to bring in something from home, 
linking in with what we will be doing each week. 
 
 
There is also an outline of our plan in the cloakroom if you would wish to see it. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Fairburn, Mrs Wainwright, Mrs Theakston 
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